
 

  

 

ATTENTION NCHDs 
Have you enrolled in a Continuous 
Professional Development Support 

Scheme (CPD-SS)? 
 

HSE - National Doctors Training and Planning (NDTP) is supporting 
NCHDs enrol in CPD-SS through the recognised training bodies.  CPD-

SS is open to all NCHDs who are registered on the General or 
Supervised Division of the register of medical practitioners. 

Those eligible NCHDs enrolled on CPD-SS may access a range of 

clinical courses/activities provided by ALL Irish Training Bodies 

offering CPD-SS courses/activities, not just the Training Body 

affiliated to your specialty. 

The full guidance document is available from the relevant training 

body or on the NDTP website at www.hse.ie/doctors  

In addition, NCHDs that are not already enrolled as an Intern, BST, ST 

or HST training programme are required by law to enrol in a 

Professional Competence Scheme (PCS). 

Application process closes 30th September 2022 

Any NCHD who is not on a training programme should contact the 

relevant Training Body to register. 

 

http://www.hse.ie/doctors

